
 

 

 

WHEREAS the Mayor, Members of Council and staff at the City of Mississauga are 

saddened to learn of the passing of (Robert) Paul Love, Storekeeper at Central Stores, 

on Sunday, November 21, 2021.    

AND WHEREAS Paul started with the City of Mississauga in 1986 and retired in May 

2018. 

AND WHEREAS Paul’s peers describe him as highly spirited, with a great sense of 

humour and an infectious smile.  His zest for life and kind nature brought joy to 

everyone in his presence. 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that sincere condolences be extended on behalf 

of the Mayor, Members of Council and staff of the City of Mississauga to the Love 

family. 
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